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Monday 7th October 2024 
 

Year 1 – Jubilee Park 
 
        
Dear Parent/ Carers,  
 
This half term in science and art, the children will be exploring seasonal changes and 
colours. To support their learning, the children will be visiting Jubilee Park to observe the 
change in nature between the seasons of summer and autumn whilst also taking inspiration 
for their artwork based on the artist Sylvia Paul. The trip will include a walk around the park 
and then the children will complete an observation drawing.  
 

Details are as follows-  
 
Date:       Wednesday 23rd October 2024  
 
Time: The trip will be from 1:00 – 2:45pm. Please drop off and collect your child at 

your usual time. 
 
Place:   Jubilee Park 
 
Cost:  The trip is free, but you will need to give your permission via Arbor. 
 
Lunch:  This trip is only half a day; therefore, the children will be eating their lunch at 

school as usual. 
 
Full school uniform must be worn but please ensure that your child is wearing the 
appropriate coat and shoes depending on the weather the day of their trip. 
 
If you would like to support your child on the day of your trip, please speak to your class 
teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 1 Team 
 


